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9th March, 2017. 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Our Year One Easter Play will be on Tuesday 21st March. We have two performances, one 

at 9:30am and the other at 2pm. We expect each performance to last approximately 30 

minutes. 

Crèche facilities will be available at both performances, so you can enjoy the show safe in 

the knowledge that your younger children are being well cared for. Please reserve places 

in the crèche using the form below. 

Due to fire regulations, we are restricted as to how many people are allowed in the school 

hall at any one time.  As a result, we can only offer two tickets per family. You can choose 

to have one ticket at each performance, or both tickets together.  Tickets will be 

allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  Please complete the tear off slip below 

indicating the number of tickets required and which performance you would like to come 

along to and return it to the school office as soon as possible to get your preferred 

allocation. 

If you have any questions or queries, please talk to your child’s class teacher. 

At the end of the concert we will be making a collection towards the purchase of a 

microphone to be used in future performances. Your donations will be much appreciated. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Miss Thurston, Mr Williams and Mr Neave 

 

 

 

Childs name        Class ____________ 

 

I would like   ticket(s) for the 9:30am performance and        spaces in the crèche 

 

I would like  ticket(s) for the 2pm performance and     spaces in the crèche 


